
 

 

Letter of Declaration on NII-4 

 

Federal Communications Commission 

Authorization and Evaluation Division 

7435 Oakland Mills Road Columbia, MD 21046 

 

FCC ID: 2BH7FRE225BE 

 

To Whom It May Concern 

We, TP-Link Systems Inc. (Address: 10 Mauchly, Irvine, CA 92618), attest that this device 

complies with the following requirements of Part 15E of the FCC’s rules for the NII-4 bands: 

 

Statements (Access Point and Subordinates): 

a) No direct connection to internet 

b) Prohibited for control of or communications with unmanned aircraft systems including 

drones. 

c) Supplied power from a wired connection and has no batteries. 

d) Indoor installation only 

 

Sincerely, 

 

_________________ 

Name: Sarah Wang 

Position: Regulatory Compliance Manager 

Date: 2025-04-18 


